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KAM/ELB/JYB/Year 6/WWII Day 
 
2nd November 2022 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers 
 
Wednesday 7th December is World War 2 Day in Year 6! Calling all evacuees! 
 
The day will consist of a range of fun, WWII related activities to enrich the children’s understanding of this term’s 
topic. To help immerse the children in the topic, we are asking pupils to come to school dressed as evacuees. When 
they arrive on the day, please can they enter school via the school hall side door.  From here, they will be sorted into 
groups and sent off to the countryside with a new teacher, to take part in a day of WWII learning. 
 
The outfit can be adapted from school uniform. Please do not feel you have to buy something.  Your child will be 
sent home with an evacuee name tag the evening before for you to fill in and tie onto them when they come to 
school. 
 
Perfect things to wear, which you probably already have: 
 
School shoes (rather than trainers) 
School skirts, shorts or trousers 
Blouses or shirts  
Knitted jumpers or cardigans (rather than hoodies or sweatshirts) 
Flat caps 
Berets 
Baker boy caps 
Waistcoats or tank tops 
Blazer 
 
Here are some costume ideas:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                                                                                                                                                                

We hope that you can support your child with this day of fun learning and we look forward to seeing them as 
evacuees on the day. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
The Year 6 Team 
Mrs Burr                            Mr Kimber                      Miss Waller                       Mr Holliday 
 


